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Thanks go out to all who helped out with cooking,

setting up and cleaning up @ The St Patrick’s Day Dinner !
Food was great and a really wonderful time !

This Event Is Always a Lot of Fun ! Don’t Miss it !

Joan, Moose & Rebecca are bowling in the
13th annual American Legion Partnership for Kids

bowling tournament on April 13th. All proceeds go to
Boston Children’s Hospital, Bay State Children's

Hospital & UMass Memorial Children's Medical Center.
Anyone wishing to make a donation, please see Joan,
Moose or Rebecca. There will also be a donation cat
the bar. All donations are greatly appreciated and go
to a great cause.The tournament is being held at Webster

Timber Lanes, 460 Bedford St., Abington on April 13th
from 12:00 - 4:00 pm

The Raffles for the Lane / Dunstan family. were
drawn @ The St Patrick's Day Dinner @ "The Club" ! The
winner of the Scratch Tickets were Joe Cesarini ! (He also
donated the winning from the scratched tickets back) The
winner of the "everything under the sky" drawing was Bob
McCarthy and we hear he shared it with quite a few people !
Thanks are given to everyone who participated in this to help
out. Much Thanks to all who helped to make this possible.

We are starting something new soon with
maybe emailing the newsletters out and Notices about
meetings and events ! Thanks to Nick DeLuca for his
hard work on getting the list together ! Great Job !

We are having a chili cook-off on April 28th @ 2 pm.
There will be a sign up sheet posted on board for all

participants !

VERY IMPORTANT ! Mark Your Calendars For Next Month !

Remember@”The Club” there is a pool table ,
shuffleboard and dartboards to play on ! It’s always fun !
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Looking for something to do ?
Stop In “The Club” and say HELLO !

Don’t Forget Lot’s of Fun Next Door !

Some Humor !

A five-dollar bill walks into a bar. The bartender says, “Hey.
This is a singles bar.

A corn stalk walks into a bar. The bartender says, “Want to hear
a joke?” The corn stalk replies, “I’m all ears!”

Comic Sans, Helvetica, and Times New Roman walk into a bar.
“Get out!” shouts the barman. “We don’t serve your type here!”

French man walks into a bar with a cat on his shoulder. The
cat is wearing a little baseball cap. “Hey, that’s neat,” says the
bartender. “Where did you get that?” “France,” the kitty says.

“They’ve got millions of them!”

A horse walks into a bar. The shocked bartender points a finger
his way in alarm and yells, “Hey!”

The horse says, “You read my mind, buddy.”

A tennis ball walks into a bar. The barman says,
“Have you been served?”

A broke guy walks past the AA. He looks at the door longingly,
but since he has no money, he walks on. Just then, he spots a
lamp lying in the gutter on Reed St. He picks it up and rubs it,
and a genie emerges. “I will grant you three wishes,” intones

the genie. “Give me a bottomless mug of beer,” the guy says. A
mug of beer appears in his hand. He takes a sip, then another.
With each chug, the mug magically refills. “And for your other
two wishes?” asks the genie. Between swallows, the lucky guy

shouts, “Give me two more just like this one!”

Two men walk into a bar. You'd have thought one of them
would have seen it.

A guy walks into a bar. He asks the bartender,
“Do you have any helicopter flavored potato chips?”

The bartender shakes his head and says, “No, we only have
plain.

Monthly Words Of Wisdom - “Never underestimate the
difference YOU can make in the lives of others. Step forward,
reach out and help. This week reach to someone that might

need a lift” …….. Pablo

More Events On The whiteboard and bulletin board by
the bar …… come visit !

Your Officers and
Board Members for 2024 !

2024
President - Dennis Ruel

Vice President - Nick DeLuca
Treasurer - Steve Croghan
Secretary - Ed Dempsey

Board of Directors:
Robert (Moose) Brown - Mike Connors - Joe Bina -
Charlie Baker - Dick Gilcoine - John D'Agostino

Got questions ? For Your Board Of Directors ?
You Can Call @ 781-293-9985

Or E Mail Us @
HansonAthleticAssociation@gmail.com

Or Come See Us @ Hanson Athletic Association
171 Reed St. Hanson Ma. 02341

We would like to thank you for reading and hope you
enjoyed this months newsletter …… “The Informer” !

.………….. Jeff O’Connell - Editor

“The Informer” your monthly newsletter for The Hanson
Athletic Association will be publishing @ the beginning of every

month. We look forward to bringing you timely information about the
happenings @ The Club and it’s members.

If there is a Hanson Athletic Association Event coming up please
contact us so it can go in the newsletter ?

Call 781-294-1087 and leave a message !

Please Send To: HAAInformerNewsletter@gmail.com A week
before the printing would be great for all articles and information.
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